Courtesy of the City of Dillingham and installation from the DVFD

FREE Smoke Detector Installation

Saturday, April 5, 2025

(Registration is required)

- Smoke detectors are crucial in safeguarding your home and family from the dangers of fire
- Ensuring that smoke detectors are properly installed and maintained can significantly reduce the risk of injury or death in the event of a fire
- It is recommended to install smoke detectors on every level of your home, especially inside bedrooms and outside sleeping areas

QUESTIONS? Call 907-842-2288

Scan the QR Code or Click the <u>HERE</u> for Registration

